
STC  Foundation  is  Accepting
Fall Scholarship Applications
Southeastern  Technical  College  Foundation  is  now  accepting
scholarship applications for the Fall semester. The deadline
to apply is Thursday, July 25, 2024.

Students are asked to complete one application and will be
considered for all scholarships they qualify to receive. The
scholarship application and a full listing of all scholarships
available can be found on the Southeastern Technical College
website at https://www.southeasterntech.edu/foundation/.

Scholarship  packets,  including  the  application,  acceptance
letter/proof  of  registration,  letters  of  reference,  and
transcript(s), must be received by the deadline listed above.

Completed scholarship packets can be mailed or hand-delivered
to  Blythe  Wilcox,  Executive  Director  for  Institutional
Advancement, Southeastern Technical College, 3001 East First
Street, Room 127, Vidalia, GA 30474.

For  more  information  on  opportunities  provided  by  the
Southeastern  Technical  College  Foundation,  visit
www.southeasterntech.edu  or  call  (912)  538-3147.
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